Wollaston Township Crowe Valley Conservation Authority
90 Wollaston Lake Road 70 Hughes Lane

Coe Hill, On Marmora, On

Re: Chronic Flooding on Wollaston Lake

We, Property Owners and Tax Payers, on Kendon Lane, Wollaston Lake, are writing to
express our concerns and frustration with the frequency of flooding of the lake, which has
been regularly occurring, it seems now annually! It is W extending beyond the spring
thaw period with the most recent June 4%, (r)§

We are questioning the diligence of the monitoring of the flood control by the CVCA in
managing the logs to control the flow of water to reduce the levels to be maintained in the
lake. It seems that it takes numerous telephone calls and complaints to the CVCA office
in order to get the necessary action to be taken to relieve the flooding on a regular basis.
This should not be the case if proper due diligence was applied, as implied, on their
website,

We find this lack of proper management to be unacceptable. It causes unnecessary
property damage, infringes upon natural activity, and is a major nuisance!

We are including Wollaston Township in this communication, as our representative, to

request your support in addressing this unsatisfactory matter with Crowe Valley

Conservation Authority. We are looking for full value for our tax dollars, which would

include proper management of water levels in the lake by the mandated authority. dﬂ"m\/
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We need your help to avoid this unnecessary problem. /2% CZ i L
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